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Representative McCarville Responds to Governor Evers’ Budget Address 

 

MADISON, Wis. – Today, Rep. McCarville (D-DeForest) attended a joint session of the Wisconsin 

Legislature in which Governor Evers outlined his plan for a budget that would benefit 

generations of Wisconsinites. In his biennial executive budget for 2025-2027, the Governor 

emphasized his focus on making life better for the working families of Wisconsin.  

 

Following the budget address, Rep. McCarville released this statement:  

 

“Today’s budget address was a win for all of Wisconsin. I am happy to promote the governor’s 

vision to help ease the burden many Wisconsin people are feeling. With the rising price of 

groceries and prescription drugs, the Governor has a plan to lower those costs so that all of 

Wisconsinites can feel that heavy burden of those daily costs being lifted. 

 

I am also thrilled that he is investing in our children with safeguards that will help to ensure 

they are healthy, safe, and prepared for the future.” 
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